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NEW LIBRARY PUBLICATION A 11SOCKO! 11 

"Books, 11 the new pamphlet to be issued periodically by the library, is most interest­
ing and meets a need of long standing. Congrats to hard-working Glenn Sparks &: Co. 

In case you missed it, the new publication will detail the arrival of new books and 
carry other important information. For instance, the first issue reports that our 
total library holdings, including Fine Arts and Harris College, are 232, 706. That's 
a flock of "holdings" and the list is growing weekly. 

Everyone, of course, is looking forward to a new "home" for the library. The project 
is No. 1 on Dr. Sadler's building parade. 

OoooOoooOoooOoooO 

A POSEY TO MRS. OWENS 

It occurs to the Bulletin that Mrs. Juanita Owens, who started out as Weatherly Hall 
hostess last spring and is now top hand in the big cafeteria, is doing a swell job. Her 
fine hand was especially evident during all the homecoming festivities. Nize work, 
Juanita.

*** *** *** 

THA KSGIVING FACULTY LUNCHEON 

The regular faculty luncheon at noon Wednesday, Nov. 24, promises to be a gala 
affair. 1 Tain't certain but it is likely that Mrs. George Fowler will have things like 
pumpkin pie, decorations and other trimmings. 

Why don't YOU plan to attend that week. Remember, anyone can still come to any 
luncheon just so they make reservation in Dr. Keith's office by Monday afternoon 
prior to the Wednesday festivities. And remember, the movies of all our remaining 
football games will be shown with pungent comment by one Dutch Meyer. It's a riot. 

##### ##### 

THANKSGIVING CONVOCATION 

Art Wenger reminds us of the Thanksgiving Convocation at 11 a. m., Thursday, Nov. 
18. He reports it will be "different, enjoyable and inspiring. " 

Enough said. Let's all be on hand and urge all our students to attend too. It really 
should be one of the school year highlights I The time: Nov. 18, 11 a. m. The Place: 
Ed Landreth Auditorium. 

() () () (} ()(} () 
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HONORS FOR JIM STERRITT 

James A. Sterritt, instructor in art , has received word that he has been admitted 
to the annual art show for Michigan Artists to be held in the Detroit Institute of 
Fine Arts. He was also named winner of the recent contest to design a pin for the 
TCU chapter of the Music Educators' National Conference. All well-deserved 
laurals , we'd say. 

*** *** 
NOTES ON FOLKS OF NOTE -
E. L . PROSS and WORTH DALTEN (graduate assistant in debate) have an article 
in the October issue of The Forensic. The title: "The ' Successful' Intercollegiate 
Debater. 11 Lead article, too. (Editor's note: Noel Keith says he woulda made a 
good debater but he got married. No man debates after that.) 

WARREN AGEE of journalism is in Columbus , Ohio, this week for the national 
conventionof Sigma Delta Chi. Warren's prexy of the Fort Worth professional 
Journalism chapter. 

AUSTIN PORTERFIELD will address the Texas Social Welfare Association in 
Houston Nov. 15. His subject: "This is Today's Family - - So What?" 

JOB MORGAN of engineering is working on a new "viewbook" which will outline 
Young people's opportunities in engineering at TCU. Will be out this month and if 
You know any youngsters that might be interested, might let Director Joe know. 

Dr. D. RAY LINDLEY made lots of hay at the Disciples Convention in Miami, 
according to reports. His best retort , to a man who asked him how some of his 
friends were : "Friends? Man, don't you know I'm vice-president.? I ain ' t got 
none. 11 Or words to that effect . 

If You're wondering about that 11hongry" look on the faces of HENRY KEY and 
LELAND McCLOUD of Business just remember they went to Dallas last week to 
See SMU dedicate that new Business Building. Dreams do come true, men. 

A faithful faculty luncheoneer: FRANCES MAYHEW of English. Mighty good to see 
er shy smile each Wednesday. 

DR. IRENE HUBER was elected chairman of the Germanic Linguistic Section for 

the Year 1954- 55 at the recent South Central Language Association meeting in 
Biloxi, Miss . Irene read a paper and served on a panel at the meeting. She 

will speak to the wives of the Y secretaries at a meeting on Nov. 16. 

OoooOoooO 
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SHINDIG AT THE PETE WRIGHT RANCHO! 

Next Monday afternoon, Nov. 15, at 3 o ' clock the Fort Worth Geophysical Society is 
presenting TCU with a fully equipped truck for reflection seismograph exploration. 
"Twill be a big affair with the oilmen actually conducting tests, etc. in the field. 

Silver- tongued Willis Hewatt has persuaded Mr . L . C. (Pete) Wright to permit the 
goingson on the Wright Ranch, just two or three miles south of campus on the road to 
La.ke Benbrook. (The promises included one that no favorite Wright cows would be 
injured or disturbed- -we hope.) Anyhoo, everybody is invited down to the affair. 
Geology-biDlogy folks HA VE to go but any faculty folks are most cordially invited. 

***** ***** ****** 

CONGRATS TO ELMER HENSON AND BILL REED 

Word that Elmer Henson will become dean of Brite next Sept. I, and that Bill Reed 
will become director of curriculum come this week. Couldn't happen to nicer guys . 

And a big salute to Dr. Roy Snodgrass and Harry Munro who will be retiring. They 
have done outstanding work. 

######## 

EXCUSED ABSENCES 

Please excuse the following from any classes they may have missed between the hours 
of 10 and 12 a . m. Friday, Oct. 29th, as they were on a field trip to the new Fort Worth 
Art Center : 

Archer, Virginia 
Bailey, Ca val Ann 
Bartlett, Nancy Lea 
Benton, Beverly 
Brown, Patricia Ann 
Campbell, Billie J. 

Collins, Jacquelynn 
Culbertson, Jacquelynn 
Culver, Carol M . 
Dale, Ruth Mary 
Eberlin, Corrinne F. 
Evenson, Mary Ann 

Goldthwaite, Aniela 
Humphries, Kay 
McArron, Barbara 
Owens, Micky Lou 
Pannill , Marilyn 
Perryman, Phyllis 

Stem,Janice Gaye 
Stinebaugh, Dollie 
Watson, Billie Jo 
Wallace, Mary E. 
White, Roy N. 

Signed: James A. Sterritt, Art Education 
The following students were absent from all classes Friday, Nov. 5, in order to 
attend a meeting in Dento_n as representatives of the Student Congrees at TCU.: 

Jack Graf 
Barbara Sullivan 

Donna Kastle 
Joe Latham 

Signed: Robert E. Robertson 
Faculty Sponsor, Student Congress. 

30-30-30 


